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Dear Pre-K Parents,

We hope you all have had a wonderful summer!  We are excited to welcome your
children to Scott Elementary School for the upcoming school year!

As many of you may know, we experienced a fire on our campus this past June.
As a result of the fire, our back hallway is in the process of being restored.  This
process will last into the school year, and we are unsure of the completion time frame
at this time.  In order to accommodate our Pre-K classes, we will have to relocate to
the Center for the Arts until the back hallway restoration is complete.  Mrs. West's
class will be on the first floor, and Ms. Norton's class will be on the second floor.  The
pick-up and drop-off location will be the Center for the Arts roundabout on Washington
Street.  Full pick-up and drop-off procedures were sent out in an earlier memo today.

We greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this most
unusual time.  We look forward to all of our students returning to the Scott Elementary
School building in the near future.  Until then, we will make the very best of this
situation, and we are grateful to the Center for the Arts' staff for their willingness to
accommodate our staff and students.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  We look
forward to working with you all to create the absolute best educational experience for
your children!

With Gratitude,

Nathan Espy
Principal, Scott Elementary School


